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I have certainly enjoyed the twenty-four and a quarter 

years I have been here. It has been most interesting, but it is 

high time we got some younger blood into this establishment.

I want to thank you and also other members of your Department 

for the many kindnesses I have received from them. It has been 

a pleasure dealing with External Affairs.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

(sgd.) Willis

(H. Willis-O’Connor)
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